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DATE:   OCTOBER 26TH, 2022 
FROM:  MCO HEAD OFFICE – TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT 
TO:  SURVEYORS / MANAGEMENTS/OWNERS/OPERATORS 
SUBJECT:  SUPPLIERS 
 
 
Dear All:  

By this means, we would like to draw your attention to the following issue that have been 
noticed during regular reviews of documentation submitted by our surveyors. 

 
Information regarding suppliers 
 
We would like to remind all of our surveyors as well as vessel managers and owners that 
all suppliers attending your vessels are meant to fulfill minimum HO standards. In this case 
all relevant information regarding suppliers performing a specific job on board should be 
submitted together with survey reports and supporting documentation. This will help keep 
our quality standards as well as our commitment to oversee that vessels are receiving the 
service from a properly recognized technician. 
  
We highly appreciate you understanding and cooperation with the topics mentioned 
above.  
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Capt. Gustavo A. Vaz B. 
Technical Department 
MACOSNAR CORPORATION 
Phone: +507 279-0145 
email: depto_tecnico@macosnar.com  
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